
 

 

 

 

 

Dear provider,  

 

ODMHSAS is currently recouping case management services billed by outpatient 

agencies where DHS is paid for doing case management during the same timeframe. 

Starting in November 2016, we are going to add case management done by OJA into this 

category.  

 

You are receiving this email because your agency currently has $AMOUNT paid, which 

will be recouped in November. The first recoupment should be the largest as this will 

contain services done since 7/1/2015 and should be very minimal after that. As always 

with the recoupments, you will be able to see the detail by running the "Reprocessed 

Claims" report in PICIS.  

 

You are receiving this email because you are signed up as a PICIS contact or Director for 

PROVIDERNAME.  

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Sincerely,  

David Melton  

Data Analyst  

ODMHSAS 


